t conference of the Indo-Pacific Prehistory

iz now scheduled for August 1980 in Yegyvakarta,
he conference will be organised Jjointly with

a National Research Centre of Archaeclogy
itian Arkeologi Nasional}, and IPPA members

sw have received a circular and guestionnaire.
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session "Origin and =

d at the Penablanca conference i
ary soon as Yolume XXVI, Number 1, of

n Pergpertlves Page proofs have already been checked
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Many IPPA memb will doubtless be at
ircum-Pacific Preh ory Conference to be
Seattle by Washingtcon State University and
Northwest Archaeclogical Society, August 2 1
draft programme looks most impressive, and ran: g
oss the Pacific and through all the regions around it,
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acro
poth Asian-Australaszian and American. Anvone who wants
information zhould write to the Conference Coordinator. Dr
Dale R. Creoes, Circum-Pacific P"@histn“y Conference, 1201
4th Avenue Plaza, Seattle, WA G8154-1101, USA.
The Conference Fund of the Prehistoric Society

The Soc lﬂfv disposes of limited resources intended to
further the development <f prehistory as an internaticnal
discipline by assisting prehistorians attending
international conferences. Particular attention is paid to
the needs of those prehistorians, particularly from
developing countries, who wou;d otherwise have difficultv
in acguiring funds to attend international meetings.
Application forms and further informaticn are available
from the Hon. Secretary, Dr Frances Healv, Norfolk
Archaeolcogical Unit, Union House, Gressenhall, East

cereaham, Norfolk NRZ@ 4DR, United Kingdom.

It remains for me to thank Sue Nolan for much of the



